
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Thank You:   to PAC for your continued hard work and dedication; and to our coaches:  Justin Laslo, Mrs. 
MacMillan and Mr. Fitch for a great volleyball season.  We are grateful for your time and commitment and for giving our 
kids the opportunity to play such a fun sport. 
 

Announcements:   Wishing all of our families a happy, safe and restful Spring Break filled with fun adventures!  
The school will be closed from March 15th to 29th.  We look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday April 1st. 
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Principal’s Message:  Pictured above is the setting for Mrs. Laughlin's Division 2 drama play which was 
performed very well last week in our Celebration of Learning Assembly. Also above, are some members of our Senior 
Volleyball Team who played at Heritage Middle last week and who were supported by a dedicated group of parents, 
grandparents and their teachers. Finally, on a sad note, you will notice our Aboriginal Liaison Worker, Miss Kristy, in the 
middle of a school picture. She will be leaving us at Spring Break. She has invested three very valuable years in our 
students through her direction of Girls Group, Leadership Group and Culture Club as well providing daily academic and 
cultural support in every classroom. We are very thankful for her dedication and will miss her a great deal. 
 

                                                                               Mike Abercrombie - Principal 


